
To whom it may concern,

My name is Anya and I am a member of the local Manly community (residing on Crown Rd in 
Queenscliff). It has been brought to my attention that Hugo’s have placed a Development 
Application to extend their outdoor seating area.

I am writing this email as I strongly agree with the proposed plans. During COVID-19 we have 
been encouraged to support local businesses to remain afloat in these trying times. I strongly 
feel that having a wider seating area will allow more people to enjoy the benefits of sitting by 
the wharf with a meal, drink and bask in the gorgeous views manly has to offer, whilst 
maintaining social distancing.

I am very hopeful the council will consider approving the development.

Kindest,
Anya Davis-Raiss
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